
 

HUME TOWNSHIP 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2023 

MINUTES 

 

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Bill Goretski at 7:00 p.m.  Members present, Meagher, Craig, 

Mazure, Goretski, and Hyzer. 

 

Motion by Sam Meagher, supported by Matt Hyzer to approve 11-20-23 Regular Meeting Minutes.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Treasurer’s report accepted as presented. 

11-30-23 

Port Austin State Bank (General Checking)                     $          518.99 

Port Austin State Bank (General Savings)                        $   104,665.52  

Port Austin State Bank (Trash Savings)                           $      10,553.17  

Independent Bank Tax Sweep Account                            $       5,507.29 

Independent Bank (Tax Checking)                                    $             0.00 

Independent Bank (Road Savings)                                    $   116,181.21 

Independent Bank (Fire Savings)                                      $     12,772.76 

Independent Bank (Gypsy Moth Savings)                        $          111.80 

Independent Bank (ARPA Fund Savings)                         $              0.00 

Northstar Bank (Certificate of Deposit)                            $   216,862.83 

Thumb National Bank (Road Fund Certificate of Dep.)   $   255,066.51 

Port Austin State Bank (Certificate of Deposit)                $   101,405.85 

 

Motion by Sam Meagher, supported by Theresa Mazure to pay accounts payable totaling $24,032.93.  Motion 

carried. 

 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Alice Craig to accept the road brining quote from Michigan Chloride.  

Quote as follows:  full application will be 2 passes using 2,000 gallons per mile or $575.00 per mile, secondary 

pass is 1 pass using 1,000 gallons per mile or $230.00 per mile.  Motion carried. 

 

McMillan Road – we will let the road sit for 2024 then in 2025 we will have to start planning to do something 

with this road in regards to paving it. 

 

Water Street and Witherspoon Road are the responsibility of the township in regards to the care for the street 

and road. 

 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Matt Hyzer for hiring Dave Ventline to do our 2023-2024 Snow 

Removal and sidewalks for the township hall at $60.00 per removal.  Motion carried. 

 

Grass cutting on private property – tabled until Spring 2024. 

 

 

Motion by Theresa Mazure, supported by Alice Craig to adjourn meeting at 7:24 p.m.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Theresa Mazure, Clerk 


